
 
The Center for Life will hold its Sixteenth Annual Pro-Life Breakfast on Saturday morning, 
April 16th, 2016, at the Holiday Inn in Mount Kisco, NY.  Our guest speaker will be Father 
Charles Caccavale, Professor of Moral Theology at St. Joseph’s Seminary, Dunwoodie who 
will speak on the topic of “The Moral Perspective on Physician Assisted Suicide.” 
 
 The Center for Life will also honor two special people at the breakfast in appreciation for 
their long and tireless efforts in defense of the sacredness of all human life.  Honored will be 
Joy Dechiario of Our Lady of Perpetual Help Church, Pelham Manor and B. Michael 
Garber of St. Joseph’s Church, Somers.  Call (914) 232-1168 for information and directions. 
 


